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August 2017 —Reffett Associates has been awarded a five-year blanket purchase agreement by the 
Department of Veterans Affairs for a national effort to recruit clinical executives and medical 
personnel. The assignment includes recruiting for medical center and network director positions, as 
well as physicians, nurses, specialists, and other healthcare providers in the department’s 1,233 
healthcare facilities, which includes 168 VA medical centers. 

“We are honored to have been selected by the Department of Veterans Affairs to assist them with 
this immensely important project,” said William Reffett, the firm’s managing partner. “As a veteran-
owned small business, we know firsthand the challenges that our nations’ veterans face every day, 
and our team will work tirelessly to ensure that our veterans receive the high quality of care that they 
deserve.” 

Mr. Reffett said his firm is grateful for the opportunity to assist the VA, and that he and his colleagues 
will work with them hand-in-hand to provide their hospitals with the quality personnel that they need 
to meet the demand for fast, efficient, and excellent healthcare for veterans. “A number of our team 
members are veterans, or are associated with the veterans’ community; we understand the urgency 
of our mission.” 

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs is a federal agency that provides near-comprehensive 
healthcare services to eligible military veterans at VA medical centers and outpatient clinics 
throughout the country. Non-healthcare benefits including disability compensation, vocational 
rehabilitation, education assistance, home loans and life insurance. The VA also provides burial and 
memorial benefits to eligible veterans and family members at 135 national cemeteries. 

The full published announcement can be read on the Hunt Scanlon website accessible from this link:  

Hunt Scanlon Article.  We would like make sure that all of our friends are able to read the published 

article; if you are uncomfortable following the provided links for security reasons, please email us and 

we will send you a PDF copy directly! 

For further information contact: 
William Reffett, Managing Partner 
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